
Welcome to the EFS Project's

Monthly Newsletter!

EFS Team Hosted March 18 BYOB Lunch Session
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of DAGS, and Greg Dalin, HIMOD Program Manager. 

Following recent updates, Alan Visitacion, Pre-Audit Branch Accounting System Manager
of DAGS Accounting Division, shared valuable insights into current accounting processes
and explained how the EFS Project will streamline business operations and modernize
public services.

Stay connected and explore the latest news, insights, and progress on the EFS Project.

On Tuesday, March 18, the
EFS team hosted its March
EFS Bring Your Own Bento
(BYOB) Lunch Session at the
Kalanimoku Building. During
this session, attendees from
across the executive branch
enjoyed lunch while receiving
updates on the Enterprise
Financial System (EFS) Project
from Keith Regan, Comptroller 

https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/03/20/efs-march18-byob/
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(March EFS BYOB article continued)

Money Talks is a recurring series that breaks down the basics of
public sector accounting, finance, and their real-world impact on the
EFS Project and the State of Hawaii. In this session, we'll discuss
invoices.

Visit efs.hawaii.gov to listen now!

Attendees were also invited to ask questions and engage in discussions regarding the
following topics:

Integration with other modernization projects
ERP strategy development and its role in the EFS Project
EFS Request for Proposals (RFP) process
Ongoing communication with departments

Additional EFS BYOB Lunch Sessions will be held monthly, providing all State of Hawaii
personnel with the opportunity to receive key information and engage with the EFS Project
team.

For more information regarding upcoming EFS BYOB Lunch Sessions, please email
efs@hawaii.gov.

https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/03/20/money-talks-invoices/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/03/20/money-talks-invoices/
mailto:efs@hawaii.gov
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The EFS Change Leader
Spotlight  is a recurring
feature highlighting our EFS
Change Leaders, who have
been specially selected and
recognized for their
outstanding support of the
EFS Project. This spotlight
features Alan Visitacion,
Pre-Audit Branch Accounting
System Manager, from the
Department of Accounting
and General Services
(DAGS), Accounting Division.

Visit efs.hawaii.gov to learn
more.

The EFS Team Spotlight is
a recurring newsletter feature
that highlights members of
the EFS Project team. This
month, we are proud to
feature Jamie Ikeda.

Visit efs.hawaii.gov to learn
more.

https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/02/19/efs-change-leader-alan-visitacion/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/03/17/efs-team-jamie-ikeda/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/02/19/efs-change-leader-alan-visitacion/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/2025/03/17/efs-team-jamie-ikeda/
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Got a question about the EFS Project?
We want to hear from you!

Send your questions to efs@hawaii.gov for a chance to have them answered
by an EFS team member and featured in our monthly Alakaʻi newsletter. 

Subscribe to the EFS Monthly Newsletter Today!
Stay connected and explore the latest news, insights,

and progress on the EFS Project.

Subscribe to our monthly newsletter, Alakaʻi: Leading the Way Toward Modernization,
for the latest news, insights, and updates on the EFS Project.

To subscribe, visit our website at efs.hawaii.gov or scan the QR code provided.

To Scan the
QR Code:

1) Open your
phone’s

camera app

2) Point the
camera at the

QR code

3) Tap the
notification link
that appears

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=xt5HOLJj-UOm0FikCqoaEHOXNTpNqKFCuaLrXAy-c-pUMUhNUjhUWExIQVFXQkdHQktVRTNUUDBaVC4u&route=shorturl
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/alakai-newsletter/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/alakai-newsletter/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/alakai-newsletter/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/alakai-newsletter/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/alakai-newsletter/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/alakai-newsletter/
https://ags.hawaii.gov/efs/alakai-newsletter/

